
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:01 July 2020. 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Please be informed that IIISLA CC has taken up the matter with IRDA, in respect of MFC 
Claim inspection business. The letter addressed to the Authority may please be seen at link 
below. 

 
1. Letter to IRDAI - EOI issues - MFC (Click Here) 
2. Letter to IRDAI meeting follow up 27-10-2019 (Click Here) 
3. Screenshots for reference (Click Here) 

 
Regards, 
President, IIISLA,  
Hyderabad. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regd Office:- Off.No.104 & 106, Saeed Plaza, 1st Floor, Lakdi ka Pul, Hyderabad-500004, 
e-mail : admin@iiisla.co.in Web-site : https://iiisla.co.in 

Telephone Numbers: 040-23261072, 040-23261073. 
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